
Thank you to Lawrence Family Limousin, West Texas A&M University Animal Science Department, City of Amarillo and the Texas 
Limousin Association and to Sullivan Supply for hosting and inviting the North American Limousin Junior Association Board of 

Directors to their operations and facilities for board meetings.

If you would like to host the NALJA Board of Directors and/or give them a tour for one of their board meetings, reach out to a board 
member or the junior advisor, Mallory at Mallory@NALF.org.




